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01 November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Important Dates and Information 

I wanted to start this half term by making you aware of some exciting events happening in 

the run up to Christmas. There will be more details nearer the time, but you can get the 

dates in your diaries: 

 

Children in Need – Friday 18th November (Please note we are NOT dressing up this year or 

collecting in school - if you would like to donate then please use this link 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/donate/  

 

Mufti day – Friday 25th November  

Christmas Fair – Friday 2nd December 

 

EYFS/KS1 Christmas Performance 

Tuesday 6th December at 2pm 

Wednesday 7th December at 9.30am 

This is the same performance shown twice – you only come to one. Information regarding 

tickets will come in a separate letter. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Christmas Singing - Tuesday 13th December at 2.45pm on the playground. 

(Weather permitting). No tickets required. Just turn up. 

 

Year 5 and 6 Christmas Singing – Thursday 15th December at 2.45pm on the playground. 

(Weather permitting). No tickets required. Just turn up. 

 

Christmas Dinner (children only)- Wednesday 14th December 

 

Christmas Jumper Day - Wednesday 14th December  

 

Walking to Church (children only) – Friday 16th December 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Thanks for your support. 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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